
Safeguarding  

 

Safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children is everyone’s 

responsibility. Everyone who comes into contact with children and their 

families has a role to play. In order to fulfil this responsibility effectively, all 

staff should make sure their approach is child centered. This means that 

they should consider, at all times, what is in the best interests of the child.  

Safeguarding measures are put in place to minimise harm to children.  

All pupils in our school can talk to any member of staff about situations, or 

to share concerns, which are causing them worries. The staff will listen to 

the pupil, take their worries seriously and share the information with the 

safeguarding lead. 

As a school we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 

all our pupils. The actions that we take to prevent harm; to promote 

wellbeing; to create safe environments; to educate on rights, respect and 

responsibilities; to respond to specific issues and vulnerabilities all form part 

of the safeguarding responsibilities of the school. See our website for further 

information. 
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https://www.sthelenspri.iow.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Safeguarding-Policy-IoW-2022.pdf

